
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,                 23 Nov, 2023 

 

Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Noida !!! 

 

Please find enclosed the Digital Invite and the video for the Annual Day 2023, scheduled for 

Saturday, November 25, 2023, at 05.15 p.m.  

 

Ms. Laxmi Singh, IPS, Police Commissioner of Gautam Budh Nagar has kindly consented to be 

the Chief Guest and Prof. Dr. Mohd. Miyan, Ex-Vice Chancellor of Maulana Azaad National 

Urdu University, Hyderabad, and Dean of Faculty of Education at Jamia Millia Islamia, New Delhi, 

along with Prof. Deepak Dwivedi, Chairman & Editor-in-Chief, The Blitz India, have consented 

to be the Guest(s) of Honour. 

 

Looking forward to your gracious presence. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Asha Prabhakar 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


